
Dear Friends,

Can you believe that next week we jump right into April? With just a little over a month left of school, I understand there is a lot 
to be done and many of you are really feeling the pressures of school, but know that those around you are praying strength and 
persistence over you as you finish strong.

There is still time to get your NUMA application in to the Campus Ministries office! As a reminder, applications are due to the 
Campus Ministries office today by 5PM. Then, following review by the current NUMA team, applicants will be interviewed by a 
panel including the Campus Ministries team, a current NUMA student, and myself. Decisions will be made and announced by
Friday, April 13th.

Chapel Next Week

Monday, April 2, we have the honor of welcoming Dr. Tom Phillips on our campus. Wednesday, April 4, NUMA is hosting a very 
special Easter Chapel. Friday, April 6, in honor of Good Friday, there will be no classes or Chapel.

Pursuit | Monday at 9PM

This Monday is one of my favorite Pursuits of the year as we have a time of worship and then have the chance to baptize 
students! If you are interested in being baptized at Pursuit this Monday, please wear dark clothing and bring a towel.

Dr. Tom Phillips | Monday, April 2

Dr. Phillips is the Vice President of Crusades for the Billy Graham Evangelistic Association. He is an incredible communicator 
with extensive knowledge in church growth and leadership. Dr. Phillips will be joining us in Chapel on Monday as well as, 
Monday afternoon from 3:00-4:30 in the HSC 104 for an open forum.

"This is the Day" | Wednesday, April 4

This Wednesday NUMA will be hosting our very first Easter Chapel entitled "This is the Day." It is going to be a great chapel 
service filled with music, drama, art, and liturgy all focused around Christ. It is going to be an incredible celebration that you
won't to miss. Students, staff, and faculty are encouraged to come Wednesday April 4th in both chapels as we honor Christ.

Offering

Thank you to everyone who helped and participated in the Embargo Auction. A big thank you to Brittany Smith and her 
Embargo team who organized and executed such an incredible event that raised over $2000! We now have $5,680.44 raised, 
well over our $5000 goal but we will continue to take our offerings for the next four weeks towards Abolition International.

Scripture Focus

"Now Thomas, one of the Twelve, was not with the disciples when Jesus came. So the other disciples told him, "We have seen 
the Lord!" But he said to them, "Unless I see the nail marks in his hands and put my finger where the nails were, and put my 
hand into his side, I will not believe." A week later his disciples were in the house again, and Thomas was with them. Though the 
doors were locked, Jesus came and stood among them and said, "Peace be with you!" Then he said to Thomas, "Put your finger 
here; see my hands. Reach out your hand and put it into my side. Stop doubting and believe." Thomas said to him, "My Lord and 
my God!" Then Jesus told him, "Because you have seen me, you have believed; blessed are those who have not seen and yet 
have believed."-John 20:24-29
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